From: MIGUEL DONOSO SHEEN <mizueldongsoshesn@yvahoo com:>
Date: May 2, 2024 at 4:56:58 PM PDT

To: lordp@stancounty.com

Subject: The EDAC, membership

Mrs. Lord, LA Raza Action Committee, recomendetion are: the in evrey Agenda to have the Conflict
of Interest . In the membership terms, to have B yers in the Committee( we have 3 members with
more than B)Mrs. Vierra, Russel and White. In the membership we need to have a better
Demograthic representateion| specially the Hispanic, have over 50% in this County,. In the
membership in this Committee we have a lot of business representation especially in the
Community,. We need to have a better representation in the Supervisors representation that reflect
were the representation is! We hawve in district 5 over 50% Hispanic!l. We in district 4 over 40%:
Hispanic., we have in district 3 over 40% Hispanic,. In district 2 we have to over 39% Hispanic., in the
district 1, we have over 35% Hispanicl. We need to have a better representation in this Committee,
we need a better recrientation, that reflect the Community, Labor, unemployed etc, etc, that reflect
the Economic Probleme and Solution in this Community! Mot Interest groups! Mrs. Lord, | am
requesting that you informed all the Committee members of this Recomendation! Gracias!

Sent from my iPhane



